
Program Name: Board Meeting

Date: 14th December 2021

Venue: Presidency College

Rotaract Club of Presidency College held an offline Board Meeting on 14th December
2021 at 3pm in Presidency College.

The meeting started by our Secretary Rtr. Garima collaring our President Rtr. Sahana.
This was followed by a detailed discussion of Installation where inputs were taken by all
Board Members. It was an interactive session where all board members discussed the
positives and negatives of the Installation.

All board members were also given updates about the upcoming events. The amount of
Club due of the members was also discussed .

The aim of this meeting was to review the Installation, so that mistakes and flaws are
not repeated and also to appreciate the efforts of the members on an overall successful
event.




